Walmsley CE Primary School

Blackburn Road, Egerton, Bolton BL7 9SA Tel: 01204 332650 Email: office@walmsley.bolton.sch.uk



Headteacher: Mrs Joanna Atherton

10th July 2024

Dear Parents & Carers

Year 2's Fairy Tale Picnic

In English this term, we have been reading Grimm's Fairy Tales. The children have loved reading and learning about the different fairy tales. In DT our topic has been cooking and nutrition. The children have been learning about balanced diets, trying healthy foods and decided which to add to their final DT creation.

As an end of term treat we would like to host a **Fairy Tale Picnic** on **Tuesday, 16th July**.

Please can all the children bring in their favourite book? If they have a favourite fairy tale they would like to share that would be amazing, but any of their favourite books will do! They can also bring in a cuddly toy into school too!

Throughout the school day, the children will make wraps, which is linked to our DT topic. In the afternoon we will then go onto the field and have a picnic. Here the children can eat their wraps, share stories, role play with their friends, read stories to their cuddly toys and have fun!

Please may we ask that the cuddly toys be on the smaller side and ensure they are not precious to the children as they may get lost or muddy.

Just to confirm, school uniform is to be worn on this day.

Many thanks,

Mrs Peploe, Miss O & Mrs Holt Year 2 Team

